
Ministry Happenings 

Men’s ‘33’ The Series 
This 6-week series will help men deal 

with issues in our culture.  Meetings will 

be at JOM on Wednesday and Thursday 
nights from 7 - 8 pm beginning Sep.17 & 

18.  More information and signup 

available at Guest Services or online. 

Men’s Sporting Clays    
Tournament on Saturday, Sep. 27 at 

10 am at Elm Fork Shooting Range. 

Cost $50-$60.  Bring your own shotgun 

and shells. Sign up at Guest Services.  

KWAM 
Kids Worship Arts Ministry (KWAM) is for 

children 3 years old - 5th grade.  Kickoff 

is Sep. 17 at 6 pm.  Workers are still 

needed.  Contact Leslie at 

leslie.kaemmerling@fbcgrapevine.com. 

State Missions 
The Week of Prayer for State Missions is 

Sep. 14 - 21.  FBCG’s goal is $15,000.  

Accelerate (6th Graders) 
All 6th grade students are invited to 

Main Event for pizza, bowling, laser tag 

and games on Sep. 20 at 6 pm.  RSVP 

by Sep. 15 to Holly at 

holly.osborn@fbcgrapevine.com. 

Ladies Fall Bible Studies 
Offerings beginning in Sep. are Children 

of the Day, Hebrews:  The Nearness of 

King Jesus, Lord, I Want to Know You, 

and MOST (Moms of  Students).  Details 

at Guest Services or at 

www.fbcgrapevine.com. 

Prayer for Missions 
Join us for a time of inspiration and prayer 
for State Missions and International 
Friends, Sunday, Sep. 21 at 6 pm in the 

Fellowship Center. 

FBCG Women’s Facebook 
Visit the new Women’s ministry Facebook 

page for all information: 

www.facebook.com/FirstBaptistGrapevineWomen. 

Senior Adult Trip  
Join the Senior Adults to see ‘The 

Promise’ in Glen Rose and dinner at 

Babe’s in Granbury on Oct. 10.  Travel 

by charter bus from FBCG and return that 
evening.  Cost is $55 plus dinner.  Signup 

in Bible study or at Guest Services.  

Called Church Conference 
2014-15 Proposed Budget Discussion 
on Sunday, Sep. 14  at 6 pm in the            
Fellowship Center.   On Sunday, Sep .21 
the Finance Committee chairman will 
present the 2014-15 proposed budget, 
without discussion, for vote.  Copies are 
available at Guest Services. 

Community Bucks 
If you shop at Tom Thumb, Community 
Bucks are available thru Sep. 30.  Please     

donate your ‘bucks’ to the Children’s 

Ministry.  These will be used to buy 

Trunk or Treat candy.      

 

Voter Registration 
There is a table in the foyer today to    
register voters for the upcoming national 
election.  A Registrar will be present along 
with State Rep. Giovanni Capriglione.   

 

Prayer for Vision 2020 
We will hold a 24-hour prayer time on  
Oct. 4 starting at 9 am and ending at        
9 am on Oct 5.  Sign up for a time slot      
at Guest Services or email to Karen at           

karen.bittmann@fbcgrapevine.com. 

 
    

Christian sympathy is expressed to the 

family and friends of Carl Buckner, 

father of Matthew Buckner. 

Guests 
Thanks for joining us for worship today!  Please fill out the Connection Card located in the pew racks and place it in 

the offering plate.  You are invited to meet Pastor Doug after the Worship Service in the guest Reception Area. 

For the month of September, Pastor Doug Page continues our series.  We will hear God’s 
vision for our church.  On Oct. 5, the church will affirm that vision by vote during a Called 
Church Conference in the morning service.  Impact Vision Informational Meetings are    
scheduled for Sep. 21 at 7 pm and  Sep. 28 at 6 pm in the Worship Center.   

 

We are pleased to announce that our Student Search Committee has identified a candidate to serve as our new        

Minister of Students.  The candidate’s name and background will be distributed on Thursday, Sep.18 by church email.  

There will be a church-wide ‘Meet and Greet’ with the candidate on Saturday, Sep. 20 from 4:30 - 6 pm in theBOX.  

Church members will vote to call the candidate during a Called Church Conference on Sunday, Sep. 21 in the         

morning worship service. 

Minister of Students 

 
Welcome to First Baptist Church Grapevine.  Thank for you for choosing to worship with 
our family this morning.  Our passion is to make sure you experience the love of God 
during your time on our campus.  We believe that God has given our church a vision to 
lead people to a passionate encounter with God through worship, to equip believers 

through scripture and sound teaching and to engage with the people in our community.   

If we can answer any questions about the church, stop by Guest Services in the lobby, call the church office at 817-488-8573 or 
email us at info@fbcgrapevine.com.  We invite you to consider making FBC Grapevine your church home.  
 

Pastor Doug 
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